
Maria A. & Dean M. Cloward 
1616 NW Northrup St. 
Portland, OR 97209 
 
Dear City of Portland, 
We are writing in response to the letter we received regarding the PSC Comprehensive 
Plan.  
We purchased this building after an extensive search for a location with EX Zoning to be 
able to use it as a place of business. We are ok with the designation of Mixed use-
Urban Centerr as long as the zoning of EX is not changed!  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Maria A. & Dean M Cloward 
 
 
Mailing address; 
PO Box 96085 
Portland, OR 97296 
 
 
maria onesi <ditaliamaria@yahoo.com> 


